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No: TP18/50 

Wednesday, 4 July 2018  

Further Revised Panel Fees 

The fees payable for Panel applications have today been amended by Treasury Laws 
Amendment (ASIC Fees) Regulations 2018 (Cth). 

With effect from 4 July 2018, a fee of $2,400 is payable on an application to the Panel.  

The increase referred to in our previous media release (see TP18/48) now no longer 
applies. 

Allan Bulman 
Director, Takeovers Panel  
Level 10, 63 Exhibition Street 
Melbourne VIC 3000 
Ph: +61 3 9655 3500 
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